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October 9th, 2018 
 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

OPEN HOUSE 

ST. GREGORY’S FOOD PANTRY COLLECTION 
 

 

CLUB NEWS 

CHESS CLUB NEW (begins November 8th, 2018 THURSDAYS)  

ART CLUB with Mrs. Stamberger – Grades 2-4 TUESDAYS (begins 

October 9th, 2018) 

CRAYOLA WORLD OF DESIGN – MAD SCIENCE – WEDNESDAYS  

(begins October 24th, 2018) 

DRAMA – CHRISTMAS MUSICAL (Grades 1 - 8) TUESDAYS (begins 

October 16th, 2018) 

DRAMA CLUB (for 7th & 8th graders only) MONDAYS 

ZUMBA (begins October 15th, 2018 MONDAYS) 
 

PTA NEWS 
 

TRICK OR TRUNK 
 
 

There WILL NOT be a Green Communication Folder today. 
 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 
            

  



Fall, 2018 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

 

Continuing a long tradition at Saint Peter School, we will be supporting Saint 

Gregory’s Food Pantry this year. During the year, we will be collecting 

donations of food and seasonal items. These donations will help to continue 

the work of Our Lord in our local community. Periodically I’ll send home a 

letter requesting a certain item for our current collection. These suggestions 

are simply reminders of items which are often requested and appreciated by 

many people. Other non-perishable food items are always welcome too. 

Perhaps your child would like to donate a favorite food choice which another 

child would certainly enjoy. Often stores advertise buy one get one free sales. 

You could keep one and send us the other. Maybe you shop in bulk and could 

send us one wrapped item from a package of a dozen. 

  

Our first request for this school year is cereal, oatmeal, or a breakfast item. 

All classes are glad to receive your donations as this is a school wide project. 

Send them in with your children. Collection deadline is Wednesday, October 

17th. 

  

Look for news about our Thanksgiving food drive in November. Thank you 

for your generosity and your help to do God’s work on earth. 

 

                                                                    

Sincerely, 

                                      

Mrs. Scotto 

 
  



CLUB NEWS 



  



 

 

 

 

ART CLUB 
 

THE ART CLUB IS OPEN TO STUDENTS  

GRADES 2-4. 

THE STUDENT’S WILL BE CREATING ART AND CRAFT 

PROJECTS. 

 IT IS A SIX WEEK PROGRAM. 

BEGINNING TUESDAY, OCTOBER 9th THROUGH 

NOVEMBER 13th.  

 STUDENTS MEET AT 2:30 TO 3:30 IN THE ART ROOM. 

CLASS IS LIMITED TO 15 STUDENTS. 

THERE IS A $10.00 fee. 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

NAME________________________________ 

GRADE________________________________ 
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